COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
1401 EAST BROAD STREET

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23219-2000
David S. Ekern, P.E.
COMMISSIONER

October 6, 2008

Mr. Sam Bates

UltraTech International, Inc.
11542 Davis Creek Ct.
Jacksonville, FL 32256

Re: Ultra-ADA Pads
Dear Mr. Bates:

The Virginia Department of Transportation’s (VDOT) Location and Design Division Committee
has completed its review of the product, Ultra-ADA Pads. The committee has found that the
product currently falls within VDOT Road and Bridge Standards, Section 200. The product also
falls under 2007 VDOT Road and Bridge Specification 200 stating: “If the Contractor desires to
substitute another material other than that specified, he shall submit proof that the substitute
material is equal in all respects to the material specified. Proof shall be in the form of
specification for the proposed substitution that may be readily compared with the specification.”

As such, the product can be used in accordance with the VDOT standard and specification. An
approved list does not exist for this type of product; therefore, it is recommended that the
standard and specification be referred to prior to using the product on VDOT maintenance or
construction projects.

The following links can be used to access VDOT Specifications, Revisions and Standards
documents:

VDOT’s Road & Bridge Standards:
http://www.virginiadot.org/business/locdes/road-and-bridge-standards.asp

VDOT’s Road & Bridge Specifications:
http://www.virginiadot.org/business/const/spec-default.asp

VDOT’s Specifications Revisions
http://www.virginiadot.org/business/resources/const/07ImpRev.pdf
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